
Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom 

Thomas, Principal of Herndon Magnet School, with some announcements from the 

Herndon PTSA. 

Tomorrow is Herndon Day at Rotolo’s at 5750 N. Market St. Please say you are 

with Herndon. 

Family Fun Night pre-orders are due Wednesday, October 12th. 

The Fall Fundraiser items will be delivered to Herndon on Thursday, October 13th. 

You may pick up your order in the auditorium between Noon and 7:00 PM. 

Thanks for your support of Herndon and the Herndon PTSA. 

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank 

you and have a wonderful evening! 
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